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PUBLIC NOTICE

Dear Resident,

Starting Monday November 1, 2021, the City of River
Oaks and Tarrant County will be working in your area
doing street repairs on Roberts Cut Off. Please keep
any vehicles out of the street between the hours of
/7:00 am and 3:00 pm. Residents will have access to
driveways.

Club Oak residents will have access through the
barricades located at Barbara.

EMERGENCY SERVICES WILL HAVE ACCESS 24
HOURS A DAY

We apologize for all the inconvenience this may
cause. If you have any questions please contact
Jeremy Bell, Public Works Superintendent at 817-626-
5421, extension 311 or Gordon Smith, Director of
Public Works at 817-626-5421, extension 322.




